
Its time to say goodbye to winter and say hello to spring. Bright days, blossoming 

flowers and happy children. 

We are part of a community and community is valuable for us. We all are 

responsible for our world and community we live in. We try to incorporate this 

philosophy in our program, so that our children broaden their understanding of 

the world they live in, 

The events of Farmer day and Father’s Day, which we celebrated last month are 

the example of our effort. 

We had Discussion with our children about farmers life, their contribution in our 

lives and hardship they are facing because of drought. We encouraged families 

to donate to the cause and were amazed by their generosity  

Father’s Day was another happy event to celebrate children love for their 

fathers. Our children practiced songs to express their love for their dads. We 

hope all the dads felt loved and happy with their little presents. 

Besides all theses events we include early literacy and numeracy in our daily 

program and do various play-based activities. To teach them concept of texts and 

early Math’s. 

Please feel free to talk to us if you have any concerns or ideas. Thanks heaps Rina 

Julia. 

  


